SADDLEBROOKE GENEALOGY CLUB BOARD MEETING

February 2nd, 2017

In attendance: Randy Gibb, Pat Spencer, Patty Gregory-Burke, Chris Nelson,

The subject of this meeting was primarily next year's board of directors and the establishment of a nominating committee. Neither Kerry Wolfe or Randy Gibbs will be running for positions next year. Patty Burke has volunteered for the Vice President position and Chris Nelson will run for Secretary. Pat Spencer is willing to remain as Treasurer. Open positions will be President and Member at Large.

The meeting adjourned at 3:10pm

Respectfully submitted, Patty Gregory-Burke, Secretary